
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Comment Period Open for Yamhill County Title III Projects for Fiscal Year 2021-22 

Yamhill County has proposed the following Title III Project for Fiscal Year 2021-22: 

Yamhill Soil & Water Conservation District Wildlife Fire Prevention Workshop ($10,000) 

 

Copies of the full proposal are available free of charge at the Board of Commissioners office, 434 NE 

Evans Street, McMinnville OR.  Public Comment on this project will be accepted in writing.  Written 

comments may be submitted in writing to County Administrator Kenneth Huffer at 535 NE 5th Street, 

McMinnville, OR 97128.  Comments on this project will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. Friday, July 9, 2021.  

Further information may be obtained by calling County Administration at (503) 434-7501. 
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